
From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 3:09 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: Lunch provided 

  

  

Steve – 

Further to the below, Nate Wackman and I attended a Miller Shakman roundtable today. Please let me 

know if you need anything else from us on this. 

  

Best, 

Deborah 

Steve - 

Erring on the side of caution sending this your way - I, in my official capacity (and Nate Wackman, in his), 

are periodically invited to a recurring public policy roundtable discussion hosted by Miller Shakman. 

Lunch is provided.  

  

Please let me know if you need anything else from us on this.  

  

Best, 

Deborah 

 

  [Warning: External email] 


